
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Update on School Uniform 
and the Logo Competition  
 

At the last Full Temporary Governing Body 
(TGB) meeting it was agreed that the uniform 
colour for Ysgol Golwg Pen y Fan will be classic 
red jumpers/cardigans, with or without a 
logo/red or white tops with black/grey 
trousers/ skirts. This was decided to make sure 
there is minimum disruption and minimum 
financial cost to parents, and we will provide a 
full uniform policy update and guidance shortly 
 
At the next TGB meeting on 6 June 2024 the 
winning logo will receive a final TGB approval, 
then the logo will be unveiled in the schools 
and information will be sent to parents along 
with a copy of the uniform policy information. 

During the three schools time of transition to 
one school we will encourage families to 
continue to use existing uniform and logos. 
There will be no need to purchase new uniform 
with logos unless your child has grown out of it 
or are starting new at the school. 

We will provide opportunities for old uniform 
to be recycled across all campuses. A school 
jumper will be available for parents to 
purchase from a local uniform supplier, this 
jumper will have the new school logo 
embroidered on the jumper.  
  
For parents / carers wishing to buy classic red 
jumpers from local supermarkets etc. The logo 
will be available as an embroidered patch to be 
purchased to sew on to jumpers if you wish. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Following the decision by Powys County Council to merge Mount Street Infants School, Mount Street Junior 
School and Cradoc C.P. School, the Council is now moving forward with the plans to establish a new primary 
school. The aim of this newsletter is to keep you updated on any new developments. Further editions will 
be issued regularly up until the new school opens. 
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Further information including the price of jumpers, 
the price of embroidered patches and how to 
order will be available in Newsletter Issue 9 which 
is due for publication around mid-June.  

The 2024 / 25 Year 6 Leavers are currently being 
consulted on the details of their leaver hoodies. 
More information on these special hoodies for 
Year 6 only, will be available in the Newsletter 
Issue 9. 

Future Newsletters 

The Transition is now ramping up and to keep you 
informed we are planning future editions in June, 
July, and September to be sent out around the 
middle of each month.  

Expansion of New Senior 
Leadership Team (SLT) 

Ebony Johnson who is currently a teacher at Mount 
Street Junior School is joining the school SLT on a 
fixed term contract. Many congratulations on your 
new role.  

Miss Johnson 

 



 

Dates for your Diaries 

 
 
  

Please note: Your current school will also be communicating this information to you in more 
detail, in the meantime please kindly save the dates as applicable.  
 
Please note the table below is in meeting type order, and not in chronological date order. 
 

Meeting  Day  Date  Time  Location  

Transition for Year 2-3 
parents / carers with 
children at Mount Street 
Junior  

Thursday  13/06/2024  16:00  Mount Street  
Junior School 

Transition for New 
School Year R parents / 
carers with children 
starting at Mount Street 
Infant in September 2024  

Tuesday  02/07/2024 
Please attend one 
session  

Session 1: 
09:00 
 
Session 2: 
15:00 

Mount Street 
Infant School 

Transition for New 
School Year R Parents / 
carers with children 
starting at Cradoc in 
September 2024 

Thursday  27/06/2024 15:30 – 16:30  
This is a Drop 
in event 

Cradoc C P 
School 

Meet the New 
Headteacher Mrs Sarah 
Court 
Informal drop in session 
with refreshments for all 
parents / carers with 
children at Cradoc 

Tuesday  18/06/2024  15:00 – 15:30 Cradoc C P 
School  

Meet the New 
Headteacher Mrs Sarah 
Court 
Informal drop in session 
with refreshments for all 
parents / carers with 
children at Mount Street 
Infant 

Wednesday 19/06/2024  15:00 – 15:30  Mount Street 
Infant School 

Meet the New 
Headteacher Mrs Sarah 
Court 
Informal drop in session 
with refreshments for all 
parents / carers with 
children at Mount Street 
Junior 

Thursday  20/06/2024  15:30 – 16:00 Mount Street  
Junior School 

 



 

 

Ysgol Golwg Pen y Fan – Wrap Around Care  
  
Thank you to everyone who shared their views on our recent ‘Wrap Around Care’ survey. Here are the 
details of our Wrap Around Care for our three campuses in September 2024. 
  
Cradoc Primary Campus 
CoolKids@Cradoc will continue to run breakfast and afterschool club at the school. If you require 
more information, please contact: coolkidscradoc2@gmail.com Telephone 07914886648 
  
Mount Street Junior and Infant School Campus 
Breakfast club and afterschool club will continue to be provided by the school. If you require more 
information, please contact the school office directly on  
Mount Street Infant Campus - office@mountstreeti.powys.sch.uk Telephone: 01874 623038 
Mount Street Junior Campus - office@mountstreetj.powys.sch.uk Telephone: 01874 622262 
  
Holiday Club 
Cool Kids@ Cradoc also provide holiday club care during the school holidays. Please contact them for 
more information. 

 

 

 

Update from Headteacher Designate Mrs Sarah Court  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mae’r ddogfen hon hefyd ar gael yn Gymraeg / This document is also available in Welsh 
 

I have been very busy working with The Temporary Governing 
Body, different teams at Powys County Council and the existing 
Headteachers continuing to get everything ready for September 
2024. I have also been attending some training courses and I 
am finalising the last parts of our staffing structure.  
 
Half term has come round very quickly, and I hope you all have 
a good break, especially if you are making the trip to the north 
of Powys to attend the Urdd Eisteddfod which is being held in 
Maldwyn near Meifod. If you are interested in knowing more, a 
link to the Urdd website is below. Don’t forget the Brecon 
Military Show is on at Derring Lines on Saturday 25th June from 
midday, I might see you there! 
Urdd Eisteddfod | Urdd Gobaith Cymru 
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